
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

Who: Northeast Highschool 
What: NEHS JPA Inspection
When: March 4, 2022 
Where: Northeast Highschool
Why: For the NEHS JROTC Cadets 
to demonstrate their knowledge 
and dedication to their program.
Outcome: The battalion received 
a score of 97% and maintained 
their Honor Unit with Distinction 
designation.
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